
 
Dear Constituents, 

We hope this email finds you in good health and spirits. We are excited to invite you to a thought-
provoking and important event that directly impacts our community: a Reparations Forum. 

Event Details: 

• Date: December 1st, 2023 
• Time: 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM 
• Location: High School for Civil Rights and Law 400 Pennsylvania Ave. B/T Blake & Dumont 

Aves. 

This forum will provide a platform for open and constructive dialogue on the crucial topic of reparations. 
Our aim is to explore the historical context, legislative initiatives, and community perspectives 
surrounding reparations. 

Agenda: 

• 6:00 PM - 7:00 PM: Introduction, and Historical & Contemporary Context 
• 7:00 PM - 8:00 PM: New York Slavery, Legislation Comparison, Lineage Equity 
• 8:00 PM - 9:00 PM: Panel Discussion  

Why Attend? 

• Gain insights into the historical impact of slavery on our community. 
• Learn about current legislative initiatives related to reparations. 
• Engage in a meaningful dialogue with community leaders and elected officials. 
• Contribute to the discussion on shaping a fair and just future for all. 

How to Participate: 

• Save the Date: December 1st, 2023 at 6pm. 
• Location: High School for Civil Rights and Law 400 Pennsylvania Ave. B/T Blake & Dumont 

Aves. 
• More info: 718-257-5824 
• Share the flyer 



 

Your voice matters, and your presence at this forum will contribute to a more informed and empowered 
community. We look forward to your participation in this crucial conversation. 

Feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need more information. Let's come together as a 
community to discuss and understand the path towards a more equitable future. 

Best regards, 

Assemblymember Nikki Lucas 

425 New Lots Ave.      718-257-5824        
 


